
   

Reading: 
Reading as regularly as possible to an adult or 
independently at home can really help your 
child’s progress. We would like to see your 

child read a minimum of FIVE times a week. 
Once they have read, an adult should sign 

their Pupil Activity Logs.  
Each week your child achieves this goal, they 
will move up one place on a prize board until 

they reach the target and win a prize! 
 
 
 
 

 

 

PE kits: 
In Summer, P.E. will continue to take place 

on Tuesday. Children must come into 
school wearing their full outdoor PE kit 

(white t-shirt, black hoody, black joggers or 
shorts and trainers) and will remain in it all 

day.  
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Welcome back! 
We hope that you are ready for your final term at 
Bridgewater Primary School. We are now well and truly 
on SATs countdown. It is crucial that your child attends 
school each and every day. If for any reason they will be 
unable to do so, please let school know as soon as 
possible. Each missed day means a great deal of learning 
is missed! 

Homework 
By now, children should know their times tables but 
should continue to learn weekly spellings. They should be 
continuing with their daily CGP homework packs and 
using their study guides to help them. 

 
We are confident that you will finish your final term in 

Year 6 with enthusiasm and maturity and we are certain 
that you will do us and yourselves proud. 

 

Mrs Glendon and Mrs Wood 

 
 
 
 

Science: 
 

In Science, we will be exploring whether you could 
be the next Nintendo apprentice. We will be 

learning about electricity and circuits, including 
making our own circuits to power an alarm system. 

This will be linked to our Design & Technology 
curriculum. 

 

Geography: 
 

In Geography, our new topic is ‘Our Local 
Area’. This half term Year 6 will using 

Ordnance Survey maps, grid references and 
technology to plan routes and look at the 
physical and human features of their local 

area. They will also be looking at what the UK 
imports and exports. 

 
 
 

SATs dates for your diary! 

 

Transition to secondary school: 
As you will be starting your new journeys at 
secondary school soon, we will have lots of 

discussions and PSHE sessions to make you feel 
confident with your transition to your new 

school. 

 
 
 
 
 

 

 

Summer term 

We would like to take this opportunity to 

say a big well done to everyone in Year 6 

for their effort and determination. We are 

nearly there!  


